
Dear Harold, 	 July 27, 1995 

Just finished Never Again! after spending 
several weeks on it, producing about 170 pages of notes, 
and planning to write up a series of guide questions on 
it for students. Although I had read portions of it in 
rough draft, along with the Afterword, I must say the 
impact the finished product made on me was great. I was 
especially impressed by the cumulative effect of what 
you present, which makes your conclusion, epilogue, 
and afterword (Chap. 33 on) very powerful indeed. 
It is an atrocity that it is not getting the attention 
it deserves. In short, please accept this letter as 
another of the many fan letters I am sure you will receive 
from those who take the time to read Never Again!. 

I have sent a first draft of our JFK paper up 
to Dennis for comments, additions, deletions, etc. As 
I mentioned in my last letter, he will have a few weeks 
to put it in final form for the conference. We will 
certainly welcome your comments at that point, especially 
if we try to get it published. 

I see no change in our itinerary which I roughly 
sketched out in my previous letter. I should arrive in 
Frederick on Sat. Aug. 19th (late in the day or possibly 
at night). I plan to stay at least thru Monday morning, 
possibly into Tues. the 22nd. Dennis and his wife are 
still planning to come on Sun. 20th and probably 
stay until Tues. morning. 

This coming Sat. July 29th we leave for our 
vacation. First stop is Houston. It was 9ein Spartanburg 
yesterday, but 102° in Houston --- sort of like jumping 
from the frying pan into the proverbial fire. We will 
be away about two weeks. If you were planning to send 
me anything, you might want to just hold on to it 
until I visit. 

Take care, and regards to Lillian. 

3est, 
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